
Priory News 3rd March 2023 

Dear Parents, 

It’s so good to see the crocus out on the roundabout this week. We 

planted these in 2018—to represent the shape of our school, and 

this year, I think I can begin to see this shape emerging for the first 

time.  

We’ve been enjoying Book Week in school this week—with activi-

ties taking place each day in class. Each class has decorated their 

classroom doors to celebrate reading and favourite books—they 

look amazing! Yesterday, we were thrilled to see the children’s 

costumes for World Book Day too. We hope the children have en-

joyed the week as much as we have. 

Year 5 are currently on their trip to West Stow today—they were 

very excited as they left this morning. West Stow is an Anglo-Saxon 

village and will give the children a real sense of what life might 

have been like during Anglo-Saxon times.  

Best Wishes,     

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

David Pacini, St Neots Foodbank 

Visiting Year 3 

10th March 

Year 3/4 Girls’ Football Festival 14th March 

Parents Do Day 20th March 

Year 4 Ely Cathedral Visit 22nd March 

TH4 Class Assembly 23rd March 

Year 6 Residential 27th—29th March 

Year 4 Coffee Morning 29th March 

AB5 Class Assembly 30th March 

End of Spring Term 31st March 

 

 

 

Sponsorship Money 

Thank-you for sending in your child’s sponsorship money for Sports 

for Schools. If you haven’t done so yet, please send it to the School 

Office. 

Mother’s Day 

Friends of Priory are planning a Mother’s Day gift again—

more details of this to be sent home next week! 

Lego for Schools 

We are enrolled with the Hunts Post to collect Lego       

vouchers for school. 

Please look out for the vouchers in the newspaper—and 

send them into school. These will be used to purchase lego 

for the school.  

If you have family or friends who receive The Ely Standard, 

vouchers will also be in there. Please ask if they can collect 

them for us too. 

Parents’ Evening Format 

As you know, we trialled having face-to-face and video                 

appointments for our Spring term parents evening. We are keen to 

hear how this worked for you—please let us know by completing 

our very short survey here. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEJzQlvmEaGROk99wfxFVzeVUOUY2QUI0WVcwUlBRVThJQjNaS0FMSjZSMy4u

